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JANUARY 2014 NEWS 
 
For full details, results and the 
latest news on all our events, 
please check our website and 
Facebook pages: 
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk
/home 
 
RECENT EVENTS 
 
CHRISTMAS NIGHT OUT 
As always, a great night was had 
by the usual few who came along 
to the Christmas night out in 
Cumnock on 14th December. Any 
suggestions for next year’s night 
out, or other social events, will 
be welcomed by John Frew 
(Social Secretary).  
 
TWEEN DRIVER TRAINING 
The 1st driver training day for 12 
and 13 year olds, took place at 
Kames on 22nd December.  
Everyone made great 
improvements throughout the 
day, had a fantastic time and 
can’t wait till the next one, which 
will be added to the club 
calendar shortly. If anyone needs 
any more information in the 
meantime, please contact 
George Bryson at: 
george@eastayrshirecc.co.uk 

 
AUTOTESTING 
The 2014 season kicked off with 
an Autosolo at Kames on 19th 
January. The day proved really 
popular with great anticipation 
for the next one being held at 
Kames on 16th February.  
 
COMING UP 
 
TEST DAY 
The next of the years ever 
popular test days, being held at 
Kames, gets underway at around 
9.30am on 23rd February. 
 
FIRST AID TRAINING 
EACC are running First Aid 
Training on 9th and 15th February. 
Both sessions are being held at 
Kames, starting at 10am and 
running 'til around 2pm. Anyone 
interested in attending should 
contact Janet Garner with their 
preferred date to book a place. 
Janet can be contacted on: 
janet@eastayrshirecc.co.uk 
or 07982 727444. 
 
AWARDS DINNER DANCE 
Join us in celebrating this year's 
successes and looking forward to 
the start of the season ahead at 
the annual awards night, being 
held in the Dumfries Arms Hotel, 
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Cumnock, 7pm on 8th March. 
Tickets are available via the club 
website or from any member of 
the committee.  
 
OTHER NEWS 
 
COMMITTEE 
 
The committee are looking for 
new members to supplement 
the existing members and fill 
vacancies.  The roles are varied 
and include event organisation, 
club administration and general 
support.  If you are interested, 
we can find a suitable role for 
you.  Please contact one of the 
existing committee, at:   
http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk
/contacts for more information.  
The committee runs the club for 
its members, so this is the 
easiest way to make sure your 
voice is heard. 
 
Jimmy Stewart, who organises 
grasstesting at Pinwherry, will 
now also oversee Autotests.  
We’d also like to welcome Chaz 
Marshman, our new Chief 
Marshall. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The calendar is already filling up 
with a wide variety of events 
including the new MSA SOSCC/ 

EACC Targa Rally. Check out the 
club website for details. 
 
The Great Britain Cycling Team 
will be holding youth cycle 
coaching sessions at Kames 
during February..! 
 
CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
 
105 members scored points in 
rounds of the 2013 club 
championship.  Taking the 
requirement to help organise or 
marshal at an event into 
account, the following table lists 
out victorious top 10: 

Name Points

Ronnie MacGregor 27

Andy Nisbet 25

Cameron Fair 25

James Stewart 25

David Alexander 22

Keith Fair 17

Leonard MacKinnon 16

Sam Henderson 16

Michelle Park 14

Russell Fair 12  
Congratulations to Ronnie and 
everyone who scored points in 
2013. 
Points have already been scored 
in the 2014 championship, so 
check out the calendar to make 
your plans. 
 
Michelle Park 
Public Relations Officer 
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